
Donnington Doorstep is 40 

21st June 2024  1.00—4.00pm 

The Miles & Davis Rooms, St Peters College (enter through porters lodge in New Inn Hall Street) 

Oxford Children 40 years on—An Afternoon of Celebration 

Join Us in Celebrating 40 Years of Impact 

Danny Dorling and others will be speaking about how Oxford has changed and the work of the centre. 

Donnington Doorstep cordially invites you to an exclusive celebration as we mark four decades of 

service to our community. 

As we commemorate this milestone, we extend a special invitation to colleagues across different  

sectors in Oxfordshire, whose support has been instrumental in our journey of empowerment and 

transformation. 

Together, let's honour the achievements of the past, celebrate the successes of the present, and 

 envision a future filled with hope and possibility. 

If you would like to attend please email: 

 Audrey Irons ( Charity Director) audrey.irons@donnington-doorstep.org.uk by 16th June 

We look forward to celebrating with you! 

Empowering Families, Enriching Futures: 

Building Stronger Communities together 
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